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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY

WASHINGTON, O.C. 20508

May 6, 1985

Dear Dr. Huffaker:

Thank you for the document package of April 30, 1985. I was
pleased with your decision to resume normal HVAC operations
at the Binghamton State Office Building". I continue to admire
you and your staff for your prudent but determined efforts to
clean and open the BSOB. Clearly your actions have been
responsible and I believe the data from the third test will
confirm the need for such actions.

Please keep me advised of the sample results and of the data
for the Expert Panel Meeting. Please note my address change
for future correspondence.

Alvin L.
Senior Policy Analyst for Life Sciences
New Executive Office Building
Room 5005
Washington, D.C. 20506
(202) 395-3125

I am enclosing a copy of our latest efforts to develop national
guidelines for chemical carcinogenesis. Please feel free to
reproduce and send to the other Panel members as the sections
on Expousre, Epidemiology and Risk Assessment will be of interest
to them.

Sincerely,

Alvin L. Young
Senior Policy Analyst for
Life Sciences

Dr. Robert H. Huffaker, DVM, MPH
Director
Divison of Environmental Health
Assessment

Office of Public Health
State of New York Department of Health
Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12201


